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he Texas Rush Soccer Club is extremely
excited to announce that Technical Director Don Gemmell, has been selected to be part of the
coaching staff at this year's adidas MLS Combine. Only eight coaches from around the country are
selected to participate. Four of the top college (4) and youth coaching staff (4) are brought into the
event to work with the fifty-four players that have been invited. The MLS coaching staff will scout
and evaluate the talent on view from January 11-15, 2013 at Central Broward Regional Park in
Lauderhill, Florida.

"This in an incredible honor to be invited to coach at the 2013 MLS Combine. To work with
some of the top college coaches and participate in the draft process will only help serve our
future Academy players to understand the dynamics involved in showcasing their talent

in hopes of being selected". Don Gemmell, Technical Director.
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